
From: Devlin, Lotte
To: Madison, Sharon B <Sharon.Madison@SCDMV.net>
CC: Earley, Jr., Jimmy E. <Jimmy.Earley@SCDMV.net>

Adams, Marcia S <Marcia.Adams@SCDMV.net>
Date: 10/23/2009 5:21:48 PM

Subject: FW: NMVTIS Certification for South Carolina
Attachments: NMVTIS Certif for SC.pdf

For your records.
 
Lotte Devlin

Deputy Director, Vehicle Services

South Carolina Department of Motor Vehicles

PO Box 1498

10311 Wilson Blvd.

Blythewood, SC 29016-0038

Phone: 803-896-4879

From: Burgess, Vanora [mailto:VBurgess@aamva.org] 
 
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2009 4:51 PM
 
To: Devlin, Lotte; Cornwell, CharleneL
 
Cc: Poulin, Denise; Creighton, Susan; Kubala, Tom; Cameron, Vivienne
 
Subject: NMVTIS Certification for South Carolina
 
Lotte,
 
The NMVTIS certification for South Carolina is attached. Also, hardcopies will follow in the mail.
 
Regards.
 
Vanora Burgess
Executive Secretary, IT Division
AAMVA
vburgess@aamva.org
Ph. 703-908-5879 | Fx. 703-908-2868
www.aamva.org
 
Confidentiality Notice: 
 
This E-mail message may contain privileged or confidential information, and is for the use of intended recipients only. Do not share with 
or forward to additional parties except as necessary to conduct the business for which this Email (and attachments) was clearly 
intended. If you have received this message in error, please immediately advise the sender by reply E-mail and then delete this message.
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